
Rita Guerrero 
1844 Camino Viejo Apt. C 
Rowland Heights, CA 91748 
May 22,2014 

Los Angeles City Council 
Members 
Office of the City Clerk 
200 North Spring Street 
Room 395, City Hall 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Dear Los Angeles City Council: 

I am a long-time resident of our city, and I am writing to express my appreciation on your 
efforts to establish boundaries to that which is harming the environment. I understand that 
the ordinance for plastic bags has been a big step for our state considering that the city of 
Los Angeles is likely to be joined by other cities looking for a way to live 

environmentally cleaner. 

As you know, much of the plastic bags created in our community end up on the streets, 
littering the environment and proving great eye sores. Few of us. are capable of doing 
something to better the health of our environment on a large scale, but it is good to know · 

that those who can do. 

This letter is in appreciation to the ordinance passed and people like you, willing to not 
only lead but also educate the people in the environmental movement. What the council 
does today will help many of the families and individuals in the city of Los Angeles to 
work toward a brighter future and education whether they are aware or not. 

Thank you again, for doing all you do. 

Sincerely, 

Rita Guerrero 


